
01/11/2023 SOLOS Meeting Minutes 
 
 
The meeting started with Diane Miller talking about discovering the Crossville Singles 
Over 50 group.  She found them on-line and they meet every Monday at 6:00 pm at the 
Plateau Bowling Alley snack bar and bowl and/or socialize.  Cost is $4.99 for the first 
game, second game is $1.00 and seniors get bowling shoes for free.  Diane joined 
them, said they were very welcoming, and enjoyed her time with them.  She said 
everyone was welcome to join them.  She also asked about inviting them to join one of 
the SOLOS’ dinners, consensus was yes.   
 
Diane M also brought up that the Lake Tansi Country Club has entertainment on the 
weekends to enjoy. 
 
David White is taking over sending out reminders for activities.  Pat Bolz will continue to 
keep the calendar on-line.  She also requested help determining the meal choices each 
month; I believe David will be taking that on as well.  
 
Pat B requested ideas for dinner/lunch choices next month (Feb).  Tokyo and Vegas, in 
that order, were the dinner choices; lunch choices, in order, were Pour House and Kali’s 
Kitchen.   
 
Laura Riester mentioned that AARP will be doing 2022 taxes for free at the libraries in 
Sparta and Pleasant Hill; and Fairfield Glades’ community center.  Dates and times are 
TBD.  Check out local papers, the venues, and/or on-line to obtain further information. 
 
There was a discussion about showing addresses when group e-mails are sent out; 
again, consensus of the group was it was not an issue. 
 
Pat B asked about making the potluck meetings a regular event and how often.  We 
determined once a quarter; next potluck will be at our March meeting, with a St. 
Patrick’s Day theme.  Charlene Juranko was somewhat disparaging of some member’s 

efforts at the previous potlucks , but everyone contributed, so not a problem. 
 
Meeting adjourned and the group went to the Lake Tansi Country Club for dinner. 


